From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:24:30 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 3:36 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| EGTcNGGGGEEE

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ann Tipton

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enough is enough. People are already having trouble with their hydro bills.

People are forced to put coats on in their homes, people have to chose between food and hydro,
businesses are closing and people are losing their jobs. We are already being gouged for hydro and our
hydro we are paying for is being literally given away to the US. Time for an inquiry not an increase.

-- Attachment --
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